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School Theme: Multicultural Studies

• 	Comprehensive, inquiry-based approach to teaching 
and learning using research and best practices

• 	Students pursue self-reliance, active scholarly success 
and responsible citizenship through academic and 
multicultural studies

• 	Global perspectives are explored in thematic units  
of study

• 	Cultural heritages are preserved and broadened 
through exhibitions and international festivals

• 	Parental involvement, school volunteers and  
community partnerships are an integral part of  
the school’s culture

• 	Through collaboration of administration, staff,  
families and community, all students, are afforded 
the opportunity to maximize their social, emotional 
and academic potential in a safe, nurturing learning 
environment.

• 	By utilizing Data Analysis and differentiated  
instruction, an educational plan is developed for 
each student to address their learning style and  
maximize success.

• 	Students develop a deeper understanding, respect 
and appreciation of all cultures through a cultural  
infusion in all subject areas.

• 	School-wide activities such as Spirit Days, Pajama 
Days, and Anti-Bullying Unity days foster a unified, 
positive setting to complement the academic learning 
environment.

• 	Creating student leaders through our Student 
Counsel and Safety Patrol Team.

• 	Regular recognition of student achievement through 
awards for high honors, honors, merit achievement, 
attendance, good citizenship and Student of the 
month. 

•	Community Partnerships: Consumer Reports, Heart 
Association, Leukemia and Lymphoma Society,  
Stew Leonards, Toys for Tots, Yonkers Animal Shelter, 
Yonkers Fire Department




